From: Stevens, Timothy 
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 4:13 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Illinois Suite Invitation

Steve, 

I am writing regarding Ald. Fioretti's attendance at the U of I vs. Purdue game in Urbana this past October 4. The event was hosted by the University of Illinois. Pre-game was in the Gardens of the President's House and guests attended the game in the Illinois Suite. He was invited in his capacity as alderman.

Please let me know if you require anything more on this matter.

Tim  

Timothy Stevens
Chief of Staff
2nd Ward Alderman Robert W. Fioretti
